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Friday 5th February 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have an exciting Dance Festival coming up in Term 4 
organised by Thanet Passport. This is an opportunity for children in years 3 – 6 to be involved 
in a dance competition representing our school.  
 
To prepare your child for the event, all children need to do is watch and learn our Team 
Garlinge Dance. Please click on the following link; https://youtu.be/ovu-YzLViRE or you can 
also find the ‘The Team Garlinge Dance’ on our Team Garlinge Channel on YouTube.  
 
Children may wear P.E kit, suitable clothing and footwear or fancy dress for the video. 
 
To enter your child into the dance festival please send a landscape video of your child 
dancing to pe@garlinge.kent.sch.uk We will then use parts from all videos to create a final 
dance to use for the competition. 
 
 Please also contact this email for any queries you may have. 
 
By sending in a video you are giving permission for your child’s video to be submitted to the 
event organiser, for use on our social media, school website and media footage appearing in 
any related publicity material. 
 
Please ensure all video entries are sent in no later than Friday 26th February.  
 
We want all children to enjoy themselves with this dance and hope this festival opportunity 
encourages them to stay active, have fun and represent the school. 
 
We look forward to seeing your videos, GO TEAM GARLINGE! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Sparkes  
PE and School Sport Subject Leader 
 

                 L. Sparkes 
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